
 

 
Dear Colleagues, 

We would like to set up an educational event at your hospital to highlight the recent advances in 

stroke care, including mechanical embolectomy for ischemic stroke, as well as the updated New 

Hampshire/Vermont/Maine EMS stroke protocol.   

During this session, Dr. Tim Lukovits will provide a 45-minute update and will then be available 

for any questions that your team may have, or we can discuss recent patients that we have cared 

for together. We would also like to identify some of the issues in stroke care that you face at your 

hospital, as well as any areas in which our team could provide more support to your providers. 

We request that you reach out to our Administrative Assistant, Sarah Braginetz at 

Sarah.L.Braginetz@hitchcock.org, if you would like us to arrange this event at your site.  Please 

also find a related document included, “Guide for the Identification and Triage of Possible 

Mechanical Embolectomy Candidates with Acute Ischemic Stroke.”  

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Timothy G. Lukovits, MD 

Medical Director      

Cerebrovascular Disease and Stroke Program 

     

 

 

 

 

 

Shawna-Markie S. Malynowski, MBA, BSN, RN 

Stroke Program Manager       

Cerebrovascular Disease and Stroke Program 

 


